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FAO Planning Inspectorate
 
Thank you for consulting Norfolk County Council on the A428 Black Cat adequacy
of consultation.
 
I can confirm that the county council considers that the applicant has undertaken
appropriate / adequate consultation on their proposals.
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to call or email me.
 
 
David
 
 
David Cumming
Strategic Transport Team Manager 
Infrastructure Development  
Community and Environmental Services 
Norfolk County Council
County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich NR1 2DH
 
Tel: 01603 224225 | Mobile: 
 

   
 
Campaign Logo

 
From: A428 Black Cat <A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 05 March 2021 15:49
Cc: A428 Black Cat <A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet [TR010044]: Reminder of the deadline for submitting
an Adequacy of Consultation Representation
 
WARNING: External email, think before you click!.

 
Dear Sir/ Madam,
 
I note that we have not yet received a formal response to our letter dated 26 February 2021
(attached for ease of reference), inviting you to submit an Adequacy of Consultation




